

Sue McCall, Music Service Manager Harrow Arts Centre, 161 Uxbridge Road, Hatch End, Middlesex. HA5 4EA

Telephone: 020 3773 7166

Email: harrowmusicservice@harrow.gov.uk

Website: www.harrowmusic.org

How to access HMS Music's Cool lessons during summer term

Dear Parents/Carers

As you know, your child's Music's Cool lessons are provided by visiting teachers from Harrow Music Service. HMS has set up lessons during this period of school closure in summer term.

Your child can access their Music's Cool tuition via the Charanga Yumu learning platform, using their personal username and password..

Pupils should login to https://www.HarrowMusicService-elearning.co.uk/yumu then username and password

The login and password takes your child straight to the lessons set by their HMS teacher. There may be a lesson plan within the lesson which you can download and print if you wish to. You are very welcome to 'sit in' on the lessons from home too.

We believe the majority of parents will wish to support their children to access the HMS remote lessons and maintain their enjoyment and progress. On behalf of HMS may I thank you for your understanding at this challenging time.

If you have any queries do please be in touch via **contact** info for your school. With our best wishes for your continued good health

Name of Music Coordinator or School Office